To Whom It May Concern:
I am writing this letter as my unreserved support for the candidacy of Mr. Johannes Bullock of the Republican Party for the Third Congressional District of New York. I believe that he possesses the qualities of a good leader and he can be an excellent role model for the community.
I have known Mr. Bullock for seven years, since we are both members of the New Line Methodist Church, in which we met regularly. Recently we have been directly involved in the same business sector and we are able to know each other on a more personal sense. As a man, Mr. Bullock believes in the importance of family values and he has been very much aware of helping others in the community. I believe that as a Congressman, he would represent the district with great honor and ensure that the people’s interest would be properly protected.
Mr. Johannes Bullock has the initiative and dedication to make a significant difference to the progress of the region. I confidently believe that he would perform well as a Congressman.

Sincerely yours,
Gary Fullman

